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3-Jan-2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As you have most likely read, raw materials have been increasing in cost over the 
last three months. Because of this, we will need to implement an increase in some 
products. 

 

Effective February 1, 2024 Acrylic components will increase up to 3%. 

 

Thank you for your business. 

 

 

 


